
From: Lollie Katz  
Date: Tue, Feb 2, 2021 at 7:35 PM 
Subject: Resignation 
 
 
 
Dear Chairman Morris, Commissioners, Mr. Churchwell, Dr. Johnson and Shalice, 

 

After considerable worry and angst about my role as a commissioner I’ve come to the 
realization that I don’t have the endurance or strength of belief to continue. 

The random drawing that placed me as one of the first of 5 was a double-edged sword 
for me in that I was an interviewer but not interviewed and will never know if I would 
have made the cut! 

I have decided to resign my position effective now and hope this will result in finding 
a replacement who will meet the requirements of measure G. 

It really was an honor to work with each and every one of you. Thank you all very 
much. I will miss the camaraderie and amazing, incisive thinking you each brought to 
the commission...actually I am blown away by how smart you are. 

Finally, Glenn, thank you for managing the chair role with wisdom, humor and 
ease.  You are a role model.  

 

All the best, 
 
Laura (Lollie) Katz 

 


